
	

 

 

Date: December 5, 2017 

Subject: Conflict Minerals  

Dear Customer:  

TCP International Holdings Ltd. (“TCP”) is committed to demonstrating the highest standard of 
global environmental and social responsibility, and takes great pride in our commitment to our 
customers, our employees and the communities in which we live.  

TCP has been tracking the progress of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer 
Protection Act as it relates to Conflict Minerals (Section 1502) since 2010. TCP is required to 
comply with Section 1502 of the Dodd-Frank Act for fiscal year 2016, which the diligence 
process remains on-going. In response to customer inquiries, Technical Consumer Products, 
Inc. is developing a response to Conflict Minerals inquiries so that our customers satisfy their 
obligations under the Dodd-Frank Act. We are conducting due diligence as to the complicated 
supply chain leading up to the final TCP product, and complete information will require 
additional time to obtain. We are continuing to establish processes and infrastructure to ensure 
that TCP aligns with all requirements of the Act and continues to meet our own high standards 
of ethical conduct. TCP will provide timely communication to its customers and stakeholders 
when TCP is able to determine the extent and source of the conflict minerals used in its 
products (if any). 
 
If further assistance is required, please contact conmin@tcpi.com. 
 


